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In 2016 the Eureka Connection has established a spinoff NFP social business Living Connected 
(http://livingconnected.org.au/ ).  

Living Connected provides a service for the social well-being of older people living at home by 
assisting them to set up and use a computer whereby they remain connected and engaged. This 
consists of an integrated and individualised program to reconnect older people who are becoming 
increasingly isolated as they age.    

In doing this we have joined the business incubator, iAccelerate, at the University of Wollongong. 
This was a competitive process involving an application and interview.  iAccelerate has provided 
guidance and mentoring in setting up the Living Connected as a not-for-profit social enterprise 

We have formed partnerships with local aged-care providers and plan to begin trading early 2017 

Meanwhile we have continued to run computer classes in IRT aged care facilities and follow the 
progress of the one we set up in the St Georges Basin Masonic Village 


